SUNDAYS

OPEN AND ONLINE



9am: 🧷 Morning Prayer

11am: Morning Worship

12pm: préyer Prayer Course



10am: **YY** Kids Church

zoom

11am: Morning Worship

YouTube



Sunday 25th October at 9am and 11am



OCTOBER 2020





There is an old French proverb that says, "Hunger makes people resourceful"

Ever since the coronavirus pandemic hit us back in March, it has posed a challenge as to how we can celebrate Holy Communion with all of God's people.

The Lord's Supper is an act of worship where the gathering of people and the physical sharing of bread and wine are essential elements. Given that the novel coronavirus likes to spread through groups gathering and sharing together, and the sensible restrictions that have been put in place to slow the spread if the virus, we are going to have get creative!

The PCC has put together a plan which will enable all of us to participate and receive Holy Communion- see the notices for full details. So, on the last Sunday of the month, we will have services of Holy Communion at 9am and 11am. The 11am service will be live streamed on YouTube as usual.

The leadership of the church has been clear throughout that we would only resume celebrating Holy Communion if it could be done safely and in a way that does not exclude people who cannot attend services in person. We hope that this is a way of doing that, but will review it regularly, your feedback is welcomed!

Also, we're constantly looking to give more opportunities for people to worship, so alongside this, we are trialling a new midweek service on Tuesdays 12.15pm in the church building. It will be a smaller quieter service- designed for those who can't come on a Sunday.

Grace and Peace!

Adam



Holy Communion

On **Sunday 25th October** we will have Holy Communion services at **9am and 11am**. Due to the Covid safety measures it will be a little bit different from usual.

- 1) For those in the building, bread will be brought to you by the minister
- 2) For those worshipping at home, bread will be delivered to your home after the service. You will need to let us know before the service if you want to receive at home. Phone 0151 263 6005 or email church@stgeorgeseverton.com
- 3) The wine will be only be drunk by the minister symbolically on behalf of everyone



Midweek Service

Starting on **Tuesday 13th October at 12.15pm** we're going to be trialling a short midweek service. It will be a smaller quieter service than on Sundays and is aimed at anyone who would appreciate the chance to worship during the week- perhaps during your lunch break or whilst the kids are at school or when its quieter than the weekend. Just bring yourself along- no need to book.



Annual Meetings

The Annual Meetings will take place on **Thursday 29th October 7.30pm** in church and on Zoom. Join us as we celebrate all God has done in the church and elect new Church Wardens, PCC and Deanery Synod Members.